SITUATION STATUS
April 1, 2020

The latest information on the spread of the virus can be found on the Park’s website.
Assumptions
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Epidemic will not crest before May 1.

There will be one or more local cases.

Members will need help with shopping.

Members may need prepared food.

Most Members who travel will return to the Park in May.

The Park may become a refuge for Escapees stranded along the west coast.

Residents will voluntarily comply with Federal, State and Park Corona Virus Response measures.

Situation Status:

Due to

the possibility of rapidly changing event related to the COVID-19 Pandemic, the Board has

delegated the Park’s emergency response to the Emergency Preparation Committee Overhead Team
until June 1, 2020. The team will meet as often as needed.

1. Visitors and Members returning to the Park are asked to self-quarantine for 14 days. That means:

9.
10.

Do not enter the Clubhouse including the laundry room.
Stay on assigned lot.

Do not invite guests to your lot.

Travel only when necessary.

The Welcome Committee is standing down.

Office and Mailroom: Restricted entry — One at a time in both Office and Mailroom until further notice
Clubhouse social activities Any use of Clubhouse for any social or entertainment activities is prohibited.
Laundry Room use is restricted to two-hour blocks via a sign-up scheduled posted at west door.

e Sign up for you block of time — Enter Laundry Room only during your block of time.

e Please cooperate so that our Laundry can be kept open!

Propane delivery will continue under the normal dispensing hours and a contingency plan for disruption
of the supply chain has been developed.

A plan to assist Members with shopping will be developed as needed.

Rick DeYoung is the Parks Information Officer and Liaison to the City.
Communications Goals:
e Members need to be kept up to date.
e The Parks website will be kept up to date.
e Block Captains need to maintain connections to neighbors and report significant changes.
e Rick DeYoung will monitor Ch 6; the next roll call will be on Friday, 4/3/20 at 4:00 p.m.
e Members and guest are requested to display their Green or red assistance display signs.

The eastern most area of the Park’s storage area (the new area) will be reserved as an overflow area for
boondocking. New storage site will become available when this emergency passes.

Members may store a second RV on their lots until May 1, 2020.
Residents should direct questions about the Park’s Response measures to their Block Captains.
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